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June 29, 1994

Dr. N.G. Dengler ﬂ_
Chair, University Arboretum Commitlee % 4
Department of Botany

25 Willcocks Street

IIniversity of Toronto

Dear Nancy:

The AFD reviewed the proposals to create an oak savanna and prairie
garden at the Earth Sciences Centre and a maple/beech woodlet at Ramsay
Wright. The following decisions were made:

Qak Savanna and Prairie Garden:

Space allocation has been approved. The Planning Office will provide
the remaining $5,000 estimated to complete the funding for this project.

Maple/Beech Woodlot:

Space allocation for Zone C oaly has been approved. It is understood
that no funding is required for this phase of the overall plan.

The University Arbaretum Committee should forward the remainder of
the overall Ramsay Wright plan (ie., Zones A and B) to AFD for review,
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o Sincerely,
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) ,,J;V e Danie! W. Lang
T Acting Chair, AFD
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cc:  E. Sisam (%333>
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